
Building Inspections - Maine Wharf HVACPermit Application 

Hello,

Please find attached our application for the shell only HVAC permit. The tenant fit out has yet to be awarded. The 
equipment will be Carrier gas fired roof top units. 

The check is printed and I could drop it off today or Monday if you would rather.

Thank you. 

Richard Doyle
Construction Manager
Atlantic Comfort Systems, Inc.
207-284-6360 phone
207-284-6377 fax
dickdoyle@maine.rr.com

From: "Dick Doyle" <dickdoyle@maine.rr.com>
To: "Portland Permits" <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/25/2014 1:38 PM
Subject: Maine Wharf HVACPermit Application
Attachments: M1.pdf; M2.pdf; M3.pdf; Maine Wharf HVAC Permit Application.pdf; Maine Wharf 

Equipment Cuts.pdf
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